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November 24, 2015

Re: Obsolescence of ARA00539 Inductor

Dear Valued Customer / Partner,

TDK-Lambda has previously resold the NEC-TOKIN SC-15-20JH under our part number
ARAO00539 to assist customers wishing to easily obtain recommended components for the

PFE1000F AC-DC power module.

Kemet is now offering the SC-15-20JH part in the USA as part of an agreement with NEC, and
is widely available from our distributors at a much lower cost.

Effective today, TDK-Lambda will no longer offer the ARA00539 and advises our customers
and distributors to purchase the Kemet part.

Please contact our technical support for additional information. 1-800-526-2324 or email
lambda.techsupport@us.tdk-lambda.com

Sincerely,

e

Tom Tillman
Director of Marketing



